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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy 60th Day of All True Things and Happy 68th Foundation Day of Family Federation for World 
Peace and Unification! 
 
A very happy Memorial Day weekend too! 
 
As I mentioned in my previous email to all of you, this Sunday, May 29, 2022, we will not have our 
regular Sunday Service at 11:00 am. Instead, we will be gathering in the afternoon to join the Holy Day 
Celebration with True Mother and our international community at 5:00 pm. Please plan to be at the 
church by 4:20 pm to join the live broadcast practice. I am forwarding the program from our international 
HQ for your guidance in a separate email. 
 
This coming Saturday, June 4 will be our Divine Principle Lecture Contest. It will be from 10:00 am to 
3:00 pm. Registration will start at 9:30 am. Please RSVP to yours truly if you are coming to help us 
prepare the food for lunch. Also, let me know if you are joining the contest and what topic you will be 
presenting. 
 
June 19 is Father's Day, and we hope to have our Young Adult Ministry Sunday Service that day. We will 
also welcome our GPA graduates for this year of 2022. And honor those graduating from high school and 
in college and/or graduate studies. Also Camp Tongil is planning to hold a bake sale fundraiser the same 
day. 
 
A big thank you to all those continuously going out witnessing during our 1st 40-days witnessing 
campaign from May 9 to June 17, 2022. Tonight, May 28, from 7 - 8 pm we will hold the 1st Divine 
Principle online lecture using our regular zoom link. If you have guests, please feel free to invite them. I 
will be presenting introduction lecture. 
 
I keep you all in my prayers. May the healing and comfort from Heavenly Parent, True Parents and Jesus 
be with you all. And may you all be blessed by heaven. 
 
Let us continue supporting one another in every way possible. 
 
God bless! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 
Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community in Seattle 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 


